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●  Current Enrollment ­ 344 

●  The boys and girls competed in their 1st track meet at Eustace. 
The 8th grade boys won 1st; 7th grade boys finished 3rd; 8th grade 
girls finished 3rd; 7th grade girls finished 4th. 
●  The next middle school track meet will be in Van on Tuesday, 
March 18th. 

●  Middle School Cheerleader tryouts were held this past 
Saturday 3­1­14 to select 10 cheerleaders for the 2014­2015 
school year. Twenty nine girls tried out. 
●  MMS will be initiating new PLC meetings from 7:30­8:20 every 

Monday morning beginning Monday, March 17th. Teachers will meet 

in grade level meetings to plan for the week, discuss student 

achievement and plan cooperatively to meet student needs across 

disciplines. 

●  MMS students will engage in MPAC meetings from 8:00­8:20 in 

the cafeteria or gym based on the program. Our student leaders 

have secured Joyce Box for Monday the 17th to discuss social 

media safety. 

●  In AVID, we are started a 5 week program with PenPal News. Our 

topics cover poverty, education, war and conflict, technology and 

environment. Our partner class is from Weatherly, PA. The students 

are excited to interact with students outside of the state and express 

their ideas on these different topics. 

●  Bonnie Garrett voted teacher of the year by the MMS faculty 

and staff. She is an amazing teacher we are excited that she is 

representing the MMS campus. 

●  MMS band sent 60 students to solo and ensemble contest. All 60 

of our band students receiving a first division on their solo and/or 

ensemble.  (A total of 82 gold medals)   We are very proud of them! 

 


